Meeting minutes

Call with , CEO of Amgen and , CEO of Teneo – 12 June 2020

President von der Leyen expressed gratitude for the efforts made so far in the fight against COVID-19.

Several aspects of the delivery of vaccines were discussed, including research, procurement and delivery.

President von der Leyen spoke about the upcoming announcement of the European Vaccine Strategy, including the advance purchasing scheme.

The development of safe and effective vaccines was discussed, as well as the need for a coordinated approach that would benefit all stakeholders and ensure that no-one – particularly vulnerable countries – is left behind.

President von der Leyen expressed hope that a political commitment would be possible on the occasion of the pledging event.